Salt/Nutrient Management Planning Stakeholder Meeting

The State Water Resources Control Board has recently adopted a Recycled Water
Policy that addresses the concern for protecting the quality of California's groundwater
basins. In response to this Policy, Los Angeles County Waterworks Districts and
Sanitation Districts of Los Angeles County have initiated efforts to develop a regional
salt and nutrient management plan for the Antelope Valley. A "Salt/Nutrient
Management Planning Stakeholder Meeting" will be held to raise awareness and
engage stakeholders and other interested parties on salinity and nutrient issues and
management plan development efforts in the Antelope Valley region. This meeting is
open to the public and is geared toward water, groundwater, and wastewater agency
representatives, regulators, and community stakeholders.

Date/Time: Wednesday, August 19, 2009 at 11:30 am

Location: Lancaster City Hall — City Council Chambers
44933 Fern Avenue, Lancaster, CA 93534

Meeting Agenda:

Overview of State Recycled Water Policy
Components of a Salt Management Plan
Salt Management Planning Definitions
Data Collection and Assessment
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Details and Questions:

For questions, please contact Jessica Bunker at JBunker@dpw.lacounty.gov or (626)
300-3315, or Erika de Hollan at edehollan@lacsd.org or (562) 908-4288 extension
2836.




